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Option Management Response 
  

Anticipated 
Completion Date  

While the Department of the Lottery has taken steps to 
increase sales, additional actions could increase sales 
and ultimately increase transfers to education. 

Product and Sales continues to maximize opportunities to 
increase sales and the Florida Lottery footprint by exploring top 
performing industry games for additional options to add to our 
existing portfolio.   
Recently executed initiatives include: 
 
1) A Scratch-Off floor merchandising pilot project with 

Southeastern Grocers, and 
2) Quick Ticket draw game sales 

Completed 
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